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Y4 Weekly Bulletin 15th March 2024 

 
Dear Parent and Carers 
We have had a busy and enjoyable Science Week this week- culminating in our dress-up day 
today (linked to Red Nose Day)- thank you for your support with this. 
We have marked Ramadan with the pupils in assembly and wish the very best to all families. 
Well done to our footballers this week for all their great efforts.  
Our Y3 children were fantastic in their Wider Opportunity concerts this week- it was lovely that 
so many parents and carers were able to join us for these. 
Congratulations to our girl chess team for their great efforts in the on-line 'She Plays to Win' primary 
school's tournament this week. 
Good luck to our Fab Quiz team today in their semi-finals. 
We have also met up with the PTA team this week- so much positive news. Great to hear- thank you 
to them. 
Thanks to all parents who responded to the recent parent evening survey we circulated- your 
comments will help inform our forward thinking. 
Summer curriculum newsletters will be sent out next week with updated dates.  
We now look forward to next week's Living Eggs arrival and Neuro-diversity Week, which we will be 
highlighting with the children through our assemblies.  
Wishing the very best to anyone who will be celebrating St Patrick's Day on Sunday. 
 
WORD OF THE WEEK – abundant  LANGUAGE OF THE WEEK - Ukrainian 
Best Wishes 
Alan Went 
 
Urgent: Requesting any parents who speak a language other than English to kindly support our efforts 
for our International Language Day which we are celebrating on Thursday 21st March.  We would love 
you to come in for 10 minutes at 2.15pm to talk to your child’s class about your language, culture, 
traditional values, country and knowing a different language. Please let the school office know. 
 
 
Please note that the bulletins are always available on the website: 
https://www.hamptonhill.richmond.sch.uk/page/?title=School+Communication+and+Weekly+Bulletin&
pid=102 
 
 
Important notices: 

 
➢ Sayers Croft  

Thank you for attending the meeting. The first information letter has been sent out and is also 
attached. 

➢ Easter Hat Parade  
This will now take place on Thursday 28th March NOT Tuesday as previously advertised. You 
are invited to join us at 10.15am on the playground. We would like children in Years 3-4 to 
participate. Children in Years 5-6 are also very welcome and will be encouraged to join the 
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parade if they would like to do so. Hats can be an Easter or Spring theme and need to be brought 
from home. This will be a lovely way to round off our spring term.  

➢ Summer Term Clubs Timetable 
Was sent out yesterday. Sign up closes on Monday 15th April and Wednesday 27th March by 
3.30pm for the Y5 & 6 sports clubs. 

➢ Swimming 
The children will be swimming in the summer term week commencing 16th April at Hampton Pool. 
Letters will be sent out next week with details and costs. Your child will require a swimming hat 
in the colour of their sports team (red/ yellow/ green/ blue) and are available on Arbor under 
‘shop’ at a cost of £3. 

➢ Consents 
We have added a new consent to Arbor regarding use of photos on social media. Please do let 
us know directly via student@hamptonhill.richmond.sch.uk if you make any changes to 
photography consent.  

➢ 10 Bell Lockdown 
Please see attached letter regarding a 10-bell lockdown that we will be practising on Monday 
 

 
 

 
Dates for your diaries: 

 
Monday 18th March: Living Eggs arrive 
Thursday 21st March:  International Languages Day/ ‘Helping children with Resilience’ webinar 

6pm (see attachment for how to book) 
Friday 22nd March: ‘Helping children with Resilience’ webinar 9am (see attachment for how 

to book) 
Monday 25th March  Parental Engagement Literacy Workshop 2.15pm at school (see 

attached flyer) 
Tuesday 26th March: Easter assembly  
Thursday 28th March: Easter Hat Parade / End of Term. 1.45pm finish 
 
Friday 19th April:   Egyptian Day 
Monday 22nd April:  Gurdwara Trip 4B and half of 4D 
Wednesday 24th April: Gurdwara Trip 4M and half of 4D 
Wednesday 26th June: National Gallery trip 8.30am start 
 

 
 

Both payments for the Summer term trip are available on Arbor for payment please. 
Thank you to the PTA who have very kindly offered to subsidise the cost. Further details about each trip 
will follow nearer the time. 
 
Year 4 Amazon Wishlist 
 
Have a wonderful weekend 
 
The Year 4 Team  
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